
We’re	looking	for	all	Sixth	Graders…
Get	to	know	TMS,	meet	other	sixth	graders,	win	prizes,	and	have	fun!

Scavenger	hunt	will	take	place	at	
TMS on	Thursday	Oct.	5,	2017
From	2:35	– 4:00.		Rain	or	shine.	
Check	in	at	2:30	in	the	cafeteria.

**	PRIZES	WILL	BE	AWARDED**

Snacks	will	be	provided

PARENTS	- We	need	volunteers	during	the	hunt.	It’s	minimal	work	and	should	be	lots	of	fun!		If	you	can	help	on	10/5,	
please	email	Liz	Williamson	at	flagship419@gmail.com.	Parents	are	responsible	for	arranging	transportation	home.

Register	by	Monday	October	2nd by	emailing	Liz	Williamson	at	flagship419@gmail.com.


